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Friday 2nd April, 2022

Wednesday Evening Year 5 and 6 Netball Competition - Terms 2 & 3, 2022

Your child has indicated that they would like to play netball on Wednesday evenings at Minogue Park. This competition

starts in Term 2 and continues through to Term 3 (13 weeks in total). Games will be either 4pm, 5pm or 6pm each

Wednesday, and you will need to transport your child to Minogue Park. This competition is suitable for beginner players

who are looking to give netball a go. We will need parents to volunteer as coaches and managers in order for our teams

to run smoothly. For coaches, this will require 1 after-school training per week, and running subs each Wednesday.

Please indicate below whether you would like to be a coach or a manager of a team.

Information

Day and Time: Wednesday evenings, either 4pm, 5pm, or 6pm

Dates: Begins May 18th, ends August 24th

Venue: Hamilton City Netball Centre, Minogue Park, Forest Lake

Cost: $30

Please complete the permission slip below and place it in the frog box at the ‘Smiley Face Window’ by Wednesday, 6th

April.

We will be requesting payment in week 1 Term 2.

Kind regards, Diane Cooper -     dcooper@kns.ac.nz

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Year 5 and 6 netball competition 2022

Yes, I give permission for my child to play netball on Wednesday nights at Minogue Park

I am able to assist as a manager / coach (please circle).

Child’s Full Name:     _______________________________________________

Room number:        ____________________       Year level: ______________________

Parent / Caregiver name    ______________________________   phone number: ____________________________

Signed: _______________________________ (must be signed by parent / caregiver not a child)

Please complete this slip and place in the Frog Box at the ‘Smiley Face Window’ by Weds 6th April


